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Background  
• The Arranger Education Task Force  was established in 

March 2017 to recommend an approach to arranger 
education that would be broadly available to all member 
of SAI. 

 
• The ACP Task force was established in March 2018 to 

“develop the modules and tests for the ACP as outlined by 
the Arranger Education Task Force and as approved by the 
IBOD, March 2018. 

 
Why ACP? 
• Support and supplement regional programs of arranger 

education while making arranging education available to 
all members in all regions. 

• Prepare members interested in barbershop arranging for 
advanced arranging assignments and strengthen the pool 
of advanced arranging candidates Note: IMAP becomes 
the ACP Advanced level. 

• Promote a better understanding of barbershop for all 
members, particularly those who need to choose music for 
competition purposes. This might include directors, 
quartet members, music team members and anyone who 
would like a better understanding of how barbershop is 
constructed and what makes it ‘strong’. 


